

November 17, 2014

Dear Jason and Allen,

Thank you very much for supporting the FARE Walk for Food Allergy on Long Island. We greatly appreciate the contribution and support from Shleppers Moving and Storage. Your willingness to pick up the items from our chairs home and deliver everything to the park takes an important logistical item off our to-do list. The support you provide enables us to orchestrate a better event.

The FARE Walk for Food Allergy on Long Island was a tremendous success, raising more than \$140,000. Our success is the result of the commitment and support of our corporate sponsors, in-kind donors, volunteers, and participants.

Food Allergy Research and Education (FARE) works on behalf of the 15 million Americans with food allergies, including all those at risk for life-threatening anaphylaxis. This potentially deadly disease affects 1 in 13 children in the United States – or roughly two in every classroom. FARE was formed in 2012 as the result of a merger between the Food Allergy & Anaphylaxis Network and the Food Allergy Initiative.

You donation has helped us improve the lives of thousands of individuals managing their food allergies in the Long Island area. Thank you again, and we hope you will participate in future FARE Walk for Food Allergy events.

Sincerely,

Rachel Wissinger Northeast Regional Development Manager Food Allergy Research and Education